
October 24, 2022 

 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality                                                                                                                                           
5301 Northshore Dr.                                                                 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

 

RE:  NPDES Permit No. AR34002 

City of Bryant, Wastewater Treatment Facility                                                                      
1019 SW 2nd St.                                                                               
Bryant, AR 72022 

 

Date of                Parameter                                   Permit                 
Non-compliance         Exceeded                 7-Day Avg           Limits     

September 2022         Ammonia                 6.2 mg/l           6.1 mg/l 

We feel this problem was due to:                                                      
The samples collected and tested for ammonia during the fourth week of August showed above normal 
levels. We had an equipment failure that resulted in a period of time that the process was without air. 
The treatment process operated on backup blowers until repairs could be made. However the process 
did not immediately recover to produce an effluent with results that were able to reduce the 7-day 
average below the permit limit.  

Time estimated for corrective action:                                                   
Results from the first week of September were below permit limits.        

   If you have any questions please contact me at gasher@cityofbryant.com  

 

Gregg Asher                                                                                     
Treatment Manager                                                                
City of Bryant   
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